
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
FROM:  Brian Sutton, Director of Student Services 
 
RE:  Developmental Screening 
 
 
The Port Washington-Saukville School District will be holding developmental screenings of 
three- and four-year-old children. If parents feel their child is developing comparatively well, it is 
not necessary to have them screened at this time. Following are the screening dates for the 
2025-2026 school year: 

Thursday, September 18, 2025 
Wednesday, January 14, 2026 

 
Please call Student Services at 262-268-6079 to make an appointment. The screenings will be 
scheduled by appointment only on each date. 
 
Parents who have a child who seems to be behind other children in development are strongly 
encouraged to bring their child to this screening. There have been many studies which have 
proven that the earlier a concern is addressed the less severe it will be after a child starts 
school.  
 
If a child is found to have difficulties that interfere with learning, we would determine if a child 
has an impairment which requires special educational programming. There are a number of 
types of impairments, including the following: speech impairment, learning disability, visual 
disability, hearing impairment, physical disability, autism, and developmental delay. Those 
children who qualify will be able to participate in our district’s early childhood program. The 
screening, subsequent testing, and enrollment in the early childhood program are offered at no 
cost to parents. 
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